
From: SANJEEV MOHANTY <sanjeevmohanty143@hotmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Mar 31, 2015 at 9:09 AM 
Subject: RE: Feedback of GC BSR002490...BHUBNESHWAR TO CHENNAI 
To: Shifting Assistant <shifting.assistant@agarwalpackers.com> 

Dear Mr. Jha, 
  
I found Agarwal Packers and Movers Limited highly professional in their approach, I used their 
services due to my relocation from Bhubaneswar to Chennai. I highly appreciate for the timely 
delivery and zero defect of household products.  I must recommend to my colleagues/friends to 
use Agarwal Packers & Movers Limited. 
  
Thanks and regards, 
  
Sanjeev  Mohanty 
Resident Director  
Indian Chamber of Commerce  


